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NOTICE TO VALUED CUSTOMERS 

Effective Immediately -- The sale of vehicles with tampered or improper emissions 

equipment is strictly prohibited at Manheim New Jersey and Manheim New York Metro 

Skyline.   

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection ("NJDEP") issued an enforcement 

bulletin and it is now strictly enforcing laws against (1) removing or altering emissions controls 

on any vehicle and (2) selling, leasing or offering for sale or lease a tampered vehicle.  The NJDEP 

has placed parties on notice that violations of the rule could result in penalties of up to the 

maximum penalty of $30,000.00 per offense.   

Consistent with Manheim's Terms and Conditions, Manheim reserves the right to seek 

indemnification from any seller for any and all claims, losses and penalties or other liabilities 

arising out of or relating to the sale at a Manheim auction of any vehicles with tampered or non-

compliant emissions control equipment.  Copies of the NJDEP's Compliance Advisory 

Enforcement Alert are available at both Manheim locations in New Jersey.  

You should consult with your attorney about any specific compliance issues or contact the NJDEP 

at the number provided on its Enforcement Alert.   

 


